Letter of intent

8/9/21
To whom it may concern:

I Mike Novakowski currently operate a roadside farm stand located at
3434 middle Cheshire rd. in Canandaigua. I am applying for a special
use permit to place a portable 10X16 shed (photo included) at my farm
stand. The exact location is indicated on the attached map. The intended
use of said shed will be for baked goods baked on location, heat and sun
sensitive fruits and vegetables currently being carried. The shed would
be open for operation the same dates as the display wagons, April 1-
October 31.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,
Mike Novakowski
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